COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wiltshire Road,
Wokingham, Berks.

19th January, 1940,

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 28th
November last, with enclosere, respecting the motorship
"MAMBUKAL", and in reply have to say that when the
reclassification survey hes been completed the vessel
can be recommended for the class @Al, For Bay and River
Service in the Philippines, as desired by the Cwners,
and as originally suggested by them in their letter
of the 22nd December 1938,

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,

Clexk to the
Claessification Committeo.

CeEellolaon, Esq.,

MANILA ,




